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Membership News and Happenings 

May 2015 

View more photos from Easter weekend on page 10 of the  

newsletter as well as on the photo gallery on our website!  

 

Photos from Easter Egg Hunt and Easter Brunch! 

Fri May 1 

Chef’s Specials and Live Music by The Gunners 

Sat May 2 

Kentucky Derby Party at the Pool 

Upper Estate Closed after 3pm (Lunch until 5pm) 

Sun May 3 

Summer Camp & Safety Expo 

Couples Golf 

Mon May 4 

Swim Team Practice Starts 

Infant Swim Resource Begins 

Tues May 5 

Start of TPC Week 

Cinco De Mayo Tennis Mixer 

Cinco De Mayo Early Bird Specials 

Kids’ Quesadilla Party 

Fri May 8 

Chef’s Specials and Live Music by Darren Corlew 

Sat May 9 

Casual Dining Room closed for Lunch Service 

Sun May 10 

Mother’s Day Brunch (Club closed for Dinner) 

Mon May 11-Mon May 18 

Course closed for Aerification 

Wed May 13 

Swim Team Pre-Season Party 

Fri May 15 

Firehouse Subs Men’s Doubles Tournament 

Chef’s Specials and Open Mic Night 

Sat May 16 

Firehouse Subs Men’s Doubles Tournament 

Family Fun Day 

Sun May 17 

Firehouse Subs Men’s Doubles Tournament 

Mon May 18 

Resurfacing of the Tennis Courts Begins 

Line Dancing Class 

Tues May 19 

Voting Day 

Early Bird Dinner Specials 

Senior Social: Backgammon 

Wed May 20 

Family Night: Talent Show 

Thurs May 21 

Adult Bar closed for Lunch Service 

LGA 18-Holers Closing Day 

New Member Social 

Fri May 22 

PING Golf Demo Day 

Chef’s Specials and Live Music by Samuel Sanders 

Vintners Club 

New Spring Menus 

Last Day of School Pool Party 

Mon May 25 

Memorial Day Pool Party & Cookout 

Open for Golf/Fitness Open 8am-4pm 

Tues May 26 

Clubhouse & Course Closed 

Thurs May 28 

9-Holers Closing Day 

E-3 kicks off  

Fri May 29 

Live Bluegrass Concert & Southern Buffet 

Sun May 31 

Couples Golf 
 

Golf Gunfight May 3rd, 24th, & 31st 

Men’s E-9 every Wednesday (except May 13th) 

Lottery Golf May 2nd, 23rd, & 30th 

Men’s Open Play each Wed/Fri 

White Tablecloth each Wednesday 

Member Appreciation Thursdays 

 

** We are a Voting Precinct on Tuesday, May 19th, from 7am-7pm. The Club is a  

polling station for all who live in the JGCC Community. (Please note, this precinct is only  

available for those residing in the community). ** 
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Paul Craven 
General Manager 
 

Adam Abbott 
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Ray Barr 
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Youth & Aquatics Director 
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Finance  
 

Malou Howland, Secretary 
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Susan Dienes 
Membership 
 

Bill Gesdorf 
Greens 
 

Stephanie Harris 
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Bob Shryock 
Property & Bldg. Maintenance 
 
 

 

From the Desk of Paul Craven 
Both the weather and the Club have been extremely active! And  

despite weather impacting the Spring Campout, the Golf  

Member/Member Tournament and the third consecutive major  

Tennis Tournament of the season, we keep moving forward! 
 

Following a full month of activity in April, I believe May will be  

even busier! As you’ll see within this newsletter, there is much to  

be excited about as we head into summer. Here are a few  

highlights: 

 

On Thursday, April 30th, the Club is hosting a prospective member  

cocktail party. The membership has been terrific in responding to  

this event. There are a large number of confirmed individuals that  
have expressed interest in Club membership so this should be a  

great event. This is in addition to a number of perspective members  

already signing up for our trial membership program this month. It looks like word is getting out  

about how good it is to be a member of JGCC! 
 

The Players Championship week that starts May 4th tees off a couple full golf weeks at the Club. Our 

golf course, which is in terrific condition, will be busy with a number of members and guests playing 

throughout the week. Be sure to go online or call the Pro Shop to make your tee times for the week.  

Following the Players Championship, the course will close from May 11th through May 18th for  
Aerification Week. This will be our second year closing the course to allow for major work to be  

completed ensuring the long term condition of the course. While closed, a number of golf courses in  

the area have extended playing privileges for our members. Please call the Pro Shop to arrange for  

these playing opportunities. In addition, volunteer opportunities on the maintenance of our course are 

available during the week. Sign up at the Pro Shop if you’d like to help Greg and his crew out. More 

information on the plans on the week is posted in the Golf Pro Shop. 
 

Having completed the resurfacing and landscape work on our pool last month, our facility  

improvement plans continue in May with the tennis courts. Starting May 18th, we begin stripping and 

regrading for the resurfacing of our original seven tennis courts. Working on two or three courts at a 
time, our plan is to complete this within a 20 day period (weather permitting). This will get these courts 

in “like new” condition with much better draining than before. Time permitting, we will also work on 

improving the landscaping around the courts, similar to what was completed last year. 
 

Through the first quarter of the year, the Club is operating slightly ahead of budget. As usual a full                  

outline of our financial results will be provided online and in your upcoming statement. 

See you around the Club! 
 

Paul Craven 

Welcome to Our Newest Members! 

Jonathan & Shauna Anderson 

Alexa (8) 
 

Philip Bennett & Diane Liewehr 
 

Brent Boate 
Raeleigh (1) 

 

Erik Coombs & Aubrey Bailey 
 

Michael & Julie Ossi 
Tiffany (20), Michael (17) & John (15) 

 

Daniel and Kim Kleinrock 
 

David & Sarah Kleer 
 

Eric & Ashley Lazo 
 

Anthony Perlozzo    
 

John & Denise Bressler 
 

Terry & Estelle Chisholm 
 

Blake & Ali Powers 
 

Kurt Schneider 
Tristan (7) & Olivia (6) 

 

Eric Womack & Traci Mills-Womack 
Diamond Womack (20) &  

China Mills-Womack (20) 
 

Kevin & Mari McKanna 
Gavin (5) & Paige (2) 

 

Dan & Connie Fischer 
Kyle (23), & Alyssa (22)  



Sunday, May 10th, 11am-2pm 
 

Celebrate that special lady in your life! Treat her  
to a delectable buffet for Mother’s Day!  

 

Menu: 
~ Assorted Spring Salads 

~ Fresh Fruit Display 
~ Assorted Breakfast Breads & Pastries 
~ Country Ham &Artisan Cheese Omelets 

~ Eggs Benedict 
~ Belgian Waffle Station 

~ Carved Herb Cured Turkey Breast 
~ Carved Prime Rib with Horseradish & Au Jus 

~ Flounder Française 
~ Wild Mushroom Ravioli with Roasted  

Garlic & Spring Onion Sauce 
~ Sautéed Spring Vegetables 

~ Herb Roasted Fingerling Potatoes 
~ Macaroni & Cheese & Chicken Tenders 

~ Grand Dessert Display 
 

$32.95 Adults, $16.50 Ages 5-11, $8.25 Ages 3-4 
Please call 223-5555 for reservations. 

 

Also, surprise Mom with a Spa gift  
certificate! Please call 223-9020 for details.  

 
The Upper Clubhouse will be closed for dinner this evening.  

NEW! 

Hours of Operation: 
 

Club Administration 
223-5555 

Mon-Fri: 9am-5pm 
 

Casual Dining Room 
493-3124 

Mon: Closed 

Tues-Thurs: 11:30am-9pm 

Fri:11:30am– 11pm  

(food service until 10pm)  

Sat-Sun:11:30am-8pm  
 

Mulligan’s 
493-3141 

Mon: Closed 

Tues:11:30am-2pm 

Wed-Thurs:11:30am-10pm 

(food service until 9pm) 

Fri:11:30am– 11pm  

(food service until 10pm)  

Sat-Sun:11:30am-2pm  
 

The Down Under 
493-3144 

Mon-Tues: Closed 

Wed-Sun:7am-3pm  
 

Golf Pro Shop 
223-6910 

Tues-Sun: 7am-7pm 
 

Tennis Pro Shop 
223-3737 

Tues-Fri: 8:30am-7pm 

(closed each day from 1-3pm) 

Sat: 8:30am-5pm 

Sun: 12pm-5pm 
 

Fitness Center 
223-9020 

Mon-Fri: 5am-8:30pm 

Sat: 7am-5pm 

Sun: 8am-4pm 
 

Kids’ Clubhouse 
(New hours starting in June) 

493-3119 

223-9400 (Sarah) 

Mon-Sat: 8:30am-1pm 

Tues-Thurs: 5:30pm-8:30pm 

Fri: 6-10pm   Sun: Closed 
 

Pool 
223-9400 

Open daily: Dawn-Dusk 
 

Snack Shop 
493-3149 

Fri: 3-7pm  

Sat/Sun: 11am-7pm 

195419 



Notes from the Pro: Ray Barr 

PERSONAL BESTS: 
 

4/4 Dan Welch continues his good play after replacing his knee. This round was a very respectable 79 for his first round under 80 as a “bionic 
golfer.” He managed a par on the last three holes to keep it out of the snow! 
 

4/11 Tom Joseph recorded a very fine round that rivaled his best. His score of 77 playing the Silver tees set him up for some good golf to  

follow. Who says playing it forward doesn’t pay off! 
 

4/17 Floyd Hughes did what all golfers can only hope to accomplish - beating your age with your golf score. Floyd shot his age of 79 with his 

score this day. Congratulations!  
 

4/17 Ian Kincaid posted his career score … must have been something in the water! Ian posted a 75 and his round included three birdies on the 

day for a very nice score. Congrats! 
 

4/14 Jim Trado has beat his age many times over the last 10 years; however, the feat never goes unnoticed. He tied his age with an 83 in the 

books. Congrats!  
 

EAGLES: 
4/16 Joel Greene recorded an Eagle “2” on hole #11. His shot from 138 yards using a nine iron was quite a pleasant surprise when it jumped in 

the hole. Congrats! 
 

4/17 Bob Roth made a very nice score on hole #5 during his round. His shot of 122 yards using a 9-iron recorded an Eagle “2” on the card.  

Great score! 

Golfing Achievements 

 Starting Tuesday, May 5th, weekday tee times will start at 7:30am. Men’s Open Play will shotgun at 8am each Wednesday and Friday beginning Friday, 
May 6th. Weekends will remain the same with the first time at 8am on both #1 and #10 Tees. These times will continue through September going forward.  
Our Superintendant, Greg Tharp, would like to remind all our early morning golfers of our practice to allow only threesomes and foursomes each morning prior 
to 8am. Singles and twosomes will not be allowed to start prior to 8am. The maintenance staff cannot complete their setup of the course for the day when singles 

or twosomes interrupt their routine of preparing the course each morning. Thank you for your cooperation. 

 Adopt-A-Hole program continues to be important to our course conditions and hopefully remains active with all of our golfers. Please check with our  
starter each time you play the course and take a little extra special care of your hole for the day! The more success we have in repairing ALL BALL MARKS 
and filling ALL DIVOTS keeps our course in beautiful condition for everyone! 

 Additionally, please adhere to the CART PATH ONLY designation when in effect! The excellent condition of our facility can only be maintained with the 
support of our golfers! 

 Handicap Flags are allowed on the course with a doctor’s note permitting members to drive their carts closer than normal to the greens.  Those utilizing 
handicap flags are reminded to stay on the flat areas below bunkers and the greens. Please do not drive your carts near the green surfaces or between any  
greenside bunkers. Members are also reminded that handicap flags are not allowed during cart path only conditions! 

 The MGA Board recently had their request approved to allow guests of MGA members to participate in their monthly events on a limited basis. Members 
may invite guests on a limited basis under the following criteria: valid and current hcp index, no more than 2 times per year, member appreciation golf & green 

fees plus $65 MGA tournament fee and guests will play with the member. 

During the week of May 5th-10th, the following golf  
schedule and availability apply: 

 Tuesday & Wednesday regular tee times 

 Sunday regular weekend double-tee. 

 Thursday – Saturday, 8am and 1pm shotgun starts 

 Approved small private outings Thursday - Saturday may cause limited availability. 

 Golf Category Members are reminded to make your tee times 7-days in advance!!  
 Weekday Members may arrange for times 3 days in advance and Social &  
 Tennis members may make 2-day advance reservations. 

TPC WEEK REMINDER! 

May Activities for 9-Holers 
 

Now that May is here our organized golf activities will be drawing to a close at the end of the month. May 28th will be our last formal day to 
play but please continue to play on Thursdays through the summer with the group. We will have a Fun Day on Thursday, May 7th. The game is 

called "I Had a Rough Day.” Count how many times your ball lands in the rough and the highest number wins! No InterClub in May 
as we have a "bye month" for Interclub activities. As a thank you to all our members for a great season, there will be a Golf Luncheon on May 
28th! A sign up sheet will be posted in the Golf Shop. We look forward to seeing you all there! As always, if for some reason you're not able to 

play golf, please join us for lunch at the club at 11:30! As usual, see you on Thursdays for fun, camaraderie and golf!! 



Golf Updates 

JUNIOR GOLF UPDATE: 
The Inaugural PGA Junior League Team has been assembled with the following participants: Patton Avera, Sofia Davila, Noah  

Folkesson-Doudy, Mia Grabowski, Carter Harris, Ryan Kiernan, Andrew Kunkle, Luke Kunkle, J.T. Leahy, Holden Mendez, John Miniotas,  

Michael Miniotas, Julia Wallace, Braxton Worley and Joey Valinho. 
 

The Team has been practicing twice per week during April. Round-robin matches begin in May as we compete in the East Division against the  

following Teams: TPC Sawgrass, Sawgrass CC, South Hampton, Deerwood and San Jose CC. The matches are to be completed in July. Junior 

Golfers interested in the after-school Clinics are reminded they will resume in September. Summer Camps start June 16th - Sign up today! 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 
 

5/3, 24 & 31 - Men’s Gunfight each Sunday. Sign up to play in the morning from 8-8:30am and play in a fun pickup game of 2-man teams 

and Gross Skins. The entry fee of $20 cash is paid out that day. 
 

5/3 & 31 - Couples “Summer Session” Golf League is set to play these Sundays. Be sure to arrange your next match with the respective 

partners in your booklets.  
 

5/22 - PING GOLF DEMO DAY! The event will be hosted by Ping from 12-4pm. Their local rep will be on-site offering our members the 

opportunity to test the latest golf equipment they currently have on the market for sale. Please stop by and test-drive the G-30 irons and  

woods series along with other game improvement clubs. 
 

5/6, 20 & 27 - Emergency 9 will play each Wednesday at 6pm. Note: May 7th will be a “Special TPC E-9.” Sign up and bring a guest and 

let’s fill up this special event!! 
 

5/21 - LGA 18-Holers “Closing Day” This is the closing day golf and luncheon for the season. During the summer there will be no  

organized ladies play days on Tuesdays. 
 

5/28 - 9-Holers “Closing Day”  This is the closing day and luncheon for our 9-hole group of lady golfers. There will be no organized play 

days on Thursdays for the summer. 

Note:  All of our ladies are encouraged to continue playing golf during the summer as you continue to grow your games!  

Tee times will be reserved on Tuesdays & Thursdays for those that want to play. Also, the 18-Hole “Summer League” begins in 
June. 
 

5/28 - Ladies E-3 Kicks off at 6pm for some wine and fun over 3 holes of golf. The professional staff will start the evening with a 15 minute 

clinic, followed by a shotgun start for three holes. Sign up in the Golf Shop during the week leading up to this Thursday. 
 

5/2, 23 & 30 - Men’s Lottery Golf each of these Saturdays. The entry fee is $10 and will alternate between individual and team formats. 

REMINDER TO MEMBERS: 

LGA 18-Holers 
 

In March the golfers participated in the two-week Member/Member game. Congratulations to  
Sylvia Roberts and Kathy Burns (pictured right) for their stellar play to win that competition. In 

April LGA members held their two-week President's Cup Tournament. This 36-hole net score game 
was won by Sachi Deriso. Congratulations to Sachi for great play. Coming in second was Julie 

McClelland and third place was won by Rosa DuBose, based on second-round scoring (There was  
a three-way tie for third place). It was a close game where anyone was capable of winning.  

Great games, ladies. (Pictured, right) 
 

After the super fun Invitational on the 28th with 136 ladies enjoying the course, May brings us to 
the end of our season with the Closing Day luncheon and activities being planned by Marie  

Benedict and Millie Lopez. This will take place on Thursday, May 21st, instead of a Tuesday due  
to the course maintenance schedule. New LGA officers will be elected at the meeting held after  

the luncheon. We will continue to enjoy the wonderful game of golf on our beautiful course during 
the summer months. See you on the green! 

HANDICAP COMMITTEE UPDATE 
A friendly reminder from the Committee about posting scores from 9 holes -  tournament 
rounds. Players are urged to post all 9-hole scores and 18-hole scores from stroke play and 

match play rounds.  

 9-hole scores are posted when completing 7-12 holes and 18-hole scores are posted 
when completing a minimum of 13 holes. Players are to apply ESC (equitable stroke 
control) on holes not completed. See chart at handicap posting station in Golf Shop. 

 Reminder that tournament scores are also subject to ESC adjustments. 

 All Match Play scores are to be posted. Holes conceded or not completed during a 
match are to be scored with the score the player was most likely to have made in that 
situation! i.e.: a player picks up after losing a hole and lies 10ft from the pin … he is 

most likely to have a two-putt to record a score. i.e.: a player has birdie from 35ft  
       conceded, he would invoke a two-putt for a par on the hole. 

Golf is offering a $10 cash Gross & Net Skins 
Game in the morning with a Men’s & Ladies 

Division. Scorecards must be returned by  
2pm to qualify.   

The Club and Golf Course will be open for member use  
in celebration of Memorial Day on Monday, May 25th.  

Golf will offer double tee starts, as we do on the weekend, 
with starting times from 8am – 9:48am and 12:15pm – 

1:30pm. The Golf Shop will close at 3pm, however, the  
driving range will remain open until 6pm. The Club and 

course will be closed on Tuesday, May 26th.  



 

20th: family night - Movie Night 
Showing ICE AGE: CONTINEN-
TAL DRIFT. Family Night Buffet 
and... Popcorn and Sundae Bar 
for the Movie! 

Early Bird Dinner Specials 
Tuesdays, May 5th and 19th 

4:30-6pm 

 

May 5th (Cinco De Mayo Specials):  

Pulled Pork Chimichanga (with rice and 

black beans), Shrimp Veracruz, Chicken 

Fajitas, & Vegetarian Taco Salad 
 

May 19th: 

Fried Chicken (with biscuits and mashed 

potatoes), Spaghetti & Meatballs,  

Eggplant Parmigiana (with angel hair 

pasta), & Crab Stuffed Tilapia (with rice 

and lemon beurre blanc) 
 

$12.95 per person includes choice of  

soup or salad and warm bread.  
 

After 6pm the specials are available for 

$15.95 per person.  
 

Please call 223-5555 for reservations. 

Live Music Fridays 

May 1st: The Gunners 7-10pm 

May 8th: Darren Corlew 7-10pm 

May 15th: Open Mic Night 8-11pm 

May 22nd: Samuel Sanders Duo 7-10pm 

New Spring Menu!! 
 

Beer of the Month: 
Leinenkugels Summer Shandy 

$3 all day, every day 
 

Wine of the Month: 
Cosentino Cabernet Franc, Napa, CA 

$9/glass   $34/bottle 
 

Beverage Cart Beer  
of the Month: 

Golf Beer Keegan Bradley’s NE Style Lager 

$3 all day, every day (bev. cart only) 

Kentucky Derby  
Party at the Pool 

Saturday, May 2nd, at 5pm 
 

AND THEY’RE OFF!! 
 

Bring the family down to the Pool and  

enjoy some Derby FUN and check out  

the new look of the Pool! 
 

5pm start time for Mint Juleps, poolside 

cocktails, & other drink specials!! 
 

Kentucky Inspired Buffet from 5:30-

7:30pm! Best hat contest for ladies! Best 

dressed contest for men! Merrily bet on 

your favorites! Swimming races and fun 

for all ages! 
 

Adults $14.95, Ages 5-11 $7.50,  

Ages 3-4 $3.75 

Please call 223-5555 for reservations.  

(Kid’s Menu available this evening) 

 

 

Family Night Talent Show 
Wednesday, May 20th 

5:30-7pm 
 

Come show off your talents at JGCC’s 

Talent Show! All talents are welcome from 

joke-telling to juggling!  
 

Kids, families, couples, aunts, uncles, 

grandpas, grandmas, everyone is welcome 

to show us their talents!  
 

Enjoy dinner while watching the show! 

Dinner starts at 5:30pm and the show will 

start at 6pm.  
 

 

Please call (223-9400) or e-mail 

(sbordwell@jaxgcc.com) Sarah to let  

her know what you will be  

performing by Friday, May 15th!  
 

 

 
 

Vintners Club 
Friday, May 22nd, 7-9pm 

 

Please call Adam at 493-3135 for  

more information and to sign up.  

 

May Young  
Executive Social 

Vote on the next Young  

Executive Social!! 

Call Laura at 493-3111 for 

more details on how to  

become a part of  

the Young Executive  

Social Page on  
Facebook!  

Senior Social:  
Backgammon  
Tuesday, May 19th  

3:30-5pm 
 

Learn how to play Backgammon!  
 

Join member, Mike Plummer to learn the 

basics of a classic favorite!   
 

Join us for Early Bird Dinner afterwards! 
 

Sign up online or call Sarah at  

223-9400 for reservations.  
 

TPC Week 
Thursday, May 7th-Sunday, May 10th 

 

Mug Club Members receive 25% off  

drafts (instead of the normal 10%) 

137988 
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Hula on over to our Memorial Day Pool Party &  
Luau on Monday, May 25th, from 11:30am-3pm!! 

 

Live Music by Cody Nix from 12-3pm! Kids’ games! 
Prizes! Inflatable Slide! Pool and lawn games! 

 

Buffet! Drink Specials to include Beer Buckets, Frozen  
Margaritas, and the Crowd Favorite, Huckleberry Coolers! 

$15.95 Adults, $7.95 Ages 5-11, $3.95 Ages 3-4 
Please call 223-5555 for reservations. 

Seating is first-come, first-served. 
** Tables at the pool cannot be saved prior  

to 9am. After 9am you may save a table,  
but you must be present to hold your table. 

Any belongings that are left without a  
body present will be taken to  

lost and found. ** 

Saturday, May 2nd: Upper Estate closed after 3pm for a private 
event. Lunch service will be open until 5pm in The Down Under. 

After 5pm we will have the Kentucky Derby Party at the Pool with a 
Kentucky Inspired Buffet (see page 6 for details). 

 

Saturday, May 9th: The Adult Bar and Veranda will be available 
for lunch service. The Casual Dining Room will be closed for lunch 

service for a private event.  
 

Sunday, May 10th: The Dining Room will be closed after the 
Mother’s Day Buffet. 

 

Thursday, May 21st: The Adult Bar is closed for lunch service due 
to a private event.  

 

Tuesday, May 26th: The Club is closed in lieu of Memorial Day 
dining and activities.  

Down Under Hours:  

The Down Under hours will remain  
Wednesday-Sunday (7am-3pm) through May! 

It will open Tuesday-Sunday (7am-3pm)  
starting in June! 

 

Snack Bar Hours:  

Starting on Friday, May 1st, the Snack Bar will 
be open Friday evenings from 3-7pm and  

Saturdays and Sundays 11am-7pm.  
 

After Memorial Day Weekend the Summer 
Schedule of Tuesday-Sunday 11am-7pm  

will take effect!   

May Club Closures 

Live Bluegrass Concert and 
Southern Style Buffet! 

 

Friday, May 29th, 6-9pm 
 

Music by GRANDPA’S  

COUGH MEDICINE!  
 

Whiskey Cocktails and Beer Specials including 

draft! Complimentary Bourbon and Vodka Tast-

ing from Colin Dooley and Republic  

National Distributing Company (you must be at-

tending the Bluegrass Concert event to  

enjoy the tasting)! 

$19.95 Adults, $9.95 Ages  

5-11, $4.95 Ages 3-4 

Please call 223-5555  

for reservations.  



RITA Tournament 2015 
 

Thanks to everyone who played and contributed to make 

this year’s RITA tournament a great success! We had 210 
ladies participate and we raised around $12,000 for breast 

cancer research! Congrats to Jax Golf members  
Charleen Bearup and Mary Tice (pictured above) for 

winning the main draw in the C open division! Special 
thanks to Audi of Jacksonville for being the title sponsor!  

Cinco De Mayo Mixer 
Tuesday, May 5th, at 6:30pm 

Let’s all get together for a fun evening of tennis, 

margaritas/coronas and Mexican food! This               

social event is for all levels!  

All you need is a smile, a 
racquet and be ready to 

have a good time! Cost is 
$20 per person and  

signups are on courtside. 
(Please RSVP to Sarah if 
your kids are attending  

the Quesadilla Party. See 
details on pg. 11)  

Firehouse Subs 
Men’s Doubles 
Tournament 

Friday, May 15th-Sunday, May 17th 

We are the proud host for the second year for the BEST 

men’s tournament in the South! The citywide tournament is 

for all levels, even the PROS. This is a $12,000 prize money 

tournament that will draw in ATP level players. The               

community is encouraged to come out and watch. There is a 

Family Fun Day on Saturday where everyone can bring the 

family out and enjoy a bounce house, face painting and 

much more. Also at 4pm on Saturday the community is                 

invited for the famous cannonball punch blowout and BBQ! 

All men interested in playing should go to                                       

firehousesubs.com/tennis to sign up. 

Tennis Summer Camps 
 

Don’t forget to sign your children up for tennis camps. The 
first week starts on Tuesday, June 2nd. We have two 

groups: Future Stars (ages 5-12) and Junior Team (ages  
10-16). All camps go Tuesday-Friday from 9am-1pm and 

cost is $180 per person (lunch included). Members can pick 
up a form from the Tennis Shop or Sarah at the pool.  

Tennis Court Resurfacing 
 

Begins Monday, May 18th (Weather Permitting) 

We will be resurfacing courts 1-7 beginning on May 18th. This 

will cause us to be down to 7 courts for approximately two 

weeks. We will start with courts 1-3 (will take about 4 days) 

then courts 4 and 5 (four days) then courts 6 and 7 (four days). 

Please excuse the noise and disruption as we make our                    

awesome facility even better!  

Ladies League Happy                
Hour and Meeting 
Tuesday, June 2nd, at 6pm 

All ladies interested in playing league tennis next 

season should join us at the Clubhouse to find out 

all about tennis in the fall. We will also recognize 

and thank the captains from the last season. Please 

sign up on courtside if you are interested in playing 

league tennis in the fall. Please let Sarah know if 

you need childcare. 

185242  



Join other dancers and learn some fun line dances or just come for the great exercise! Taught by  
Allan Allday and Carolyn Morriss from The Dance Allday Studio in Ponte Vedra!  

Space Will Be Limited so please contact the Fitness Desk at 223-9020 to  
make a reservation for this exciting class! $10 per person.  

Contact dan at 610-2330 

9-Week Summer Program 

Monday & Wednesday Evenings  

8:30-9:30pm 

 

All males ages 14 & up 

Limited space available 

$245 or $35 per week 

INTRO TO STRENGTH AND DEVELOPMENT WITH  

PROGRESSIVE WEIGHT TRAINING & CONDITIONING! 

May Spa Specials 
Treat Mom to a Spa Treatment for Mother’s 

Day! Purchase a Gift Certificate at 
The Fitness Desk! 

$60 One-Hour European Facial  
with Amy Kruszewski 

$80 Ninety-Minute Facial/
Massage Treatment  

with Amy Kruszewski 
 

$59 One-Hour Swedish  

Massage with Amy 

Kruszewski 
(Available Monday- 

Friday only) 

Adult Swim at JGCC 

Five pool lanes can be available after swim practices  
(6-7pm) and can be open for adult swim or Evening  

Water Aerobics from 6:30-7:30pm.  
 

If you are interested, please reach out to Sarah at the 

pool at 223-9400 with days that would be best and we 

will try to start something up in June!  

Would anyone be interested  

in getting together with  

other swimmers once or  

twice a week to swim  

together?  

Line Dancing Class on Monday, May 18th, at 7pm! 

Memorial Day Hours: 
The Fitness Center will be open from  

8am-4pm on Monday, May 25th. 



Easter Weekend at JGCC Photos Continued 

Ladies Painting with a Twist & Kids’ Paint Night Photos 



JGCC Swimming and Pool Notes  
Swim Lessons 

Swim lessons are available! Coach Morgan is ready and  
excited to get started with the swim season! Call Sarah  

to book lessons with Morgan.  
Private Swim Lessons:  

Individual Class- $35; Series of Four- $120; Series of  
Eight- $230 Small Group Lessons: Series of Four- $100 

 

Infant Swim Resource 
Begins Monday, May 4th! 6 months - 6 years 

Monday-Friday 1:20-2:20pm 
For questions please visit infantswim.com or call Amy  
Kordula at 294-6574! $85/week + $105 registration fee 

Swim Team 
Starts Monday, May 4th! 

Practice Schedule 
May 4 - June 8: Monday & Wednesday 5:00p-6:00p (9 & older) 

Tuesday & Thursday 5:00p-6:00p (8 & younger)  
Friday 5:00p-6:00p (All Ages) 

It’s not too late to join the team! Contact Sarah for more  
information or to register your swimmer! 

*** THE POOL WILL BE CLOSED DURING SWIM TEAM PRACTICE *** 
 

Lifeguards 
We will have a lifeguard scheduled at the Pool  

every weekend in May from 11am-7pm!  

Pre-Season Swim Team Party & Auction 
Wednesday, May 13th, 6-8pm 

Join the rest of the team at a fun party as a way to kick off the season! We will have a buffet available for the entire family. Silent 
auction items will be posted 6-7:30pm, as well as a LIVE auction this year starting at 6:30!! Swimmers will receive their team shirt  

included in their registration fee, and together in age groups we will be tie dying them at the party! On top of all of these wonderful 
events we have going on, we will also have swimming, races and water games for all! Be sure not to miss this fun time with fellow 

dolphin families! Please RSVP by Friday, May 8th, by calling 223-9400 or sign up online.  

Summer Camp & Safety Expo! 
Sunday, May 3rd, 2-4pm 

Free admission for all members  
and guests! 

Jacksonville Fire Department,  
American Red Cross, Summer Camp  

information, Swim Program  
information, and fun activities and  

exhibits for the kids to enjoy!  

Sign up online or call Sarah at 223-9400.  
Reservations are recommended. 

Cinco De Mayo Kids’ Quesadilla Party! 
Tuesday, May 5th, 6:30-9pm 

Quesadilla Dinner and Cinco De  
Mayo activities included. 

 

$15/child 
$10/siblings 

 

Sign up online or call Sarah  
at 223-9400.  

Quesadilla  

Party! 

While parents are enjoying the Cinco De Mayo Tennis Mixer, 
kids can have fun celebrating as well!  

Family Fun Day - Firehouse Subs! 
Saturday, May 16th, 11am-6pm 

JGCC residents are invited to come out on  
Saturday for the family fun day for the  

Firehouse Subs Tournament!  
We will have face painting, bounce  

houses and tons of fun!! 

We are also looking for a few teen volunteers to help out  
on Friday and Saturday to earn school service hours so  

please let Sarah know if you are interested!! 

Last Day of School Pool Party! 
Friday, May 22nd, at 2:30pm 

SCHOOL’S OUT FOR THE SUMMER!! 
Join us for a Pool Party to celebrate!! 

FREE Popsicles!! Music! And Fun  
for everyone! 

 

Please sign up online or call Sarah to RSVP  
so she can get a correct Popsicle count! 

35176  
*** Providence Schools have half days Tuesday, May 19th - Friday, May 22nd. 

Please let Sarah know if you need extra kids’ care coverage on any of those days! *** 



Tournament Results 
 

Mar 27-29: Inaugural San-Jax Matches - The team won the Ryder Cup Style points event with a score of 22 – 14. JGCC won the 

singles matches on Sunday on home soil 12 ½ - 5 ½. Congratulations to all the players! The Team: John Lobb, Tommy Heninger, 

Phil Caruso, David Mobley, Jay Shea, Brendan Rager, Rich Shafer, Kevin Buller, Butch Berry, Rodney Mathis, Matt 

McKown, Rick Cannington, Scott Imray, Dom Annunziata, Bill Devine, Tom Joseph, Skip Lunsford, Jim Trado and  

Coaches: Ray Barr and Kyle DeVries (see picture below).  

Upcoming June Events 
 

Monday, June 1st: Summer Camps Start 
 

Tuesday, June 2nd: Ladies Tennis Meeting 
 

Tuesday, June 2nd: Early Bird Dining Specials 
 

Tuesday, June 16th: Early Bird Dining Specials 
 

Wednesday, June 17th: Family Night  
 

Friday, June 19th: Team Trivia Night 
 

Saturday, June 20th: MGA Golf Event 
 

Sunday, June 21st: Father’s Day Brunch 
 

Friday, June 26th: One-Day Member/Guest 
 

 

Close to Pin Proximity Winners 
 

#3 - Carl Watkins  6’7”    #6 - Jeff Pearce  8’1”    #12 - Phil Caruso  3’6”    #17 - Cliff Stewart  13’10”   
  

Ultimate Shootout Qualifier: Butch Berry - CTP Long Putt 1’5” 

April 18th: The LGA Match Play is turning out to be a very exciting tournament. The winner was determined from a multi-hole 
sudden victory play-off. The 2014 Championship was won on 19 holes by Kathy Grosso over Betty White. The 2015 Champion  

Sachi Deriso defeated Betty White in another tightly contested match over 20 holes this year. Sachi’s par on the 3rd extra hole was 

enough to win the event causing Betty to be the Runner-Up for the 2nd straight year. Congrats to both competitors!     

Member Announcement: 

April 11th: MGA 3-Tee/3 Best Ball Scoring - There were 64 golfers that  
participated in this fun event that rotated tees from the Champion, Silver  

& Jade Markers. Scoring was a combined 3 best balls NET per hole.  

The event created a variety of challenges for some playing shorter holes  

and some playing longer holes than normal. Congratulations to all of the  
winners! 
 

1st Place: Rob Rice, Scott Glazier, Bruce Boyles, & Martin Gunning - 194 
 

2nd Place: Jeff Engelhardt, Ron Reed, Dan Schwarz, & Marvin Harris - 195 

AERIFICATION  

REMINDER!! 
 

Course/Practice Facilities  

Closing May 11th-18th 
 

The Golf Course and all Practice Facilities 

will be CLOSED for wall-to-wall  

aerification. The golf professional staff  

will be open for all merchandise sales and  

to arrange alternative venues for golf  

between the hours of 8am-5pm Tuesday, 

May 12th-Sunday, May 17th. Please call 

223-6910 with the names of your group  

if you have any desire to travel for golf  

during the time we are closed.  
 

We will do our very best to honor your  

requests. The list of courses available  

during this week has been published with 

rates and availability. The list may also  

include more courses as they become  

available. Thank you for your support and 

understanding as Golf Course Maintenance 

is allowed this opportunity to minimize the 

disruption of course conditions to our  

membership. 

Henry Richard Boleky was born                                   

on Friday, February 20th to Mark and                       

Tricia Boleky! Henry has two older                               

sisters, Natalie and Gabby.                                                  

Congratulations and welcome to                                

the JGCC Family, Henry! 


